
Sophie 
 
Further to your email, and given the limited notice, I am attaching links to several reports, 
publication and material on our website which, inter alia, address the container deposits issue. 
  
http://www.pca.org.au/site/cms/documents/PCASubmission_wastegen_feb06.pdf 
  
http://www.pca.org.au/site/cms/documents/00754.pdf 
  
http://www.pca.org.au/site/cms/documents/OzResponseCDL_10_11_06.pdf 
  
http://www.pca.org.au/site/cms/documents/00554.pdf 
  
Regards 
Gavin Williams 
Chief Executive Officer 
The Packaging Council of Australia Inc. 
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